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Rosenberg Corey

From: Jacob Jonas-Closs <jjonascloss@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 4:45 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: Support HB 2004

 Hello, 
 
 I am emailing you because I urge you to support HB 2004 in the Senate.  My rental prices have increased 20% 
in the last three years rent control has been made to work in multiple different municipalities throughout the 
country and the world!  Municipalities should be allowed to decide what can be part of their  comprehensive I 
was in plans thus the legislature needs to give us the right to the side what is best for Portland! Please allow us 
to continue to create a house in policy that work for everyone rent control needs to be instituted in stopgap 
solution to a large and complex problem many people,including me, do not much I have much time to wait as 
housing prices continue to rise! 
 
Jacob Jonas-Closs 
 
Kathleen Taylors district  


